
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, effective October 1, 2025, all water restrictions in our 
service area have been officially lifted.  You may now resume normal water usage for all 
purposes, including outdoor watering, car washing, and other activities previously limited 
by the restrictions. 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and efforts in conserving water over the past 
months. Your support and understanding have made a significant difference in the 
sustainable management of our water resources whilst we were dealing with 
unprecedented issues.  

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact customer care at 
fhswatersewer@customercare.com 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Fairmont Hot Springs Utilities. 
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